
 

 
 

LICENSING COMMITTEE – 29th October 2012 
 

RECOMMENDATIONS TO CABINET   
 

 
  

  REVISED STATEMENT OF GAMBLING PRINCIPLES 2013 / 2016 
 
 The Licensing Committee has considered a report detailing the recent  
 consultation exercise undertaken with stakeholders in relation to the 2013 / 
 2016 Statement of Gambling Principles.  The Gambling Act requires the 
 Council to carry out a review of its Gambling Act 2005 - Statement of 
 Gambling Principles every three years. 
  
  The Licensing Committee noted that no responses had been received within 

the consultation period.  
      
  It is therefore RECOMMENDED 
 

that Cabinet notes the outcome of the consultation exercise and 
recommends to Council that the revised Statement of Gambling Principles 
2013 / 2016 be adopted. 


